To: Arthur a
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Planning and development of 1265, 1279, 1303, 1323 wanless Drive.

From: Arthur a < >

Sent: 2020/11/13 4:21 PM

To: Danton, Shauna <Shauna.Danton@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Planning and development of 1265, 1279, 1303, 1323 wanless Drive.

Good afternoon Shauna, I would like to add further to my original email with concerns about the new
development on wanless drive. Over the past few months we have had several new second dwellings pop up in
the neighborhood. With the covid 19 pandemic the city has not been able to address this issue. This is the more
reason this project needs to have a separate access to wanless drive. The overwhelming amount of vehicles
blocking access for emergency vehicles is a concern now. This project will just be adding to a ongoing
problem. I also would like to note that with the covid-19 pandemic is the city able to conduct the same level of
evaluation as other projects pre pandemic. We need to come together and come up with a solution that is best
suited for our neighborhood. Not the developer, this is our home not there's.



